



Chapter Newsletter

May & June 2019

THANK YOU! & Congratulations

ASSP Members;

We would like to thank you for your continued participation, and help in all that you do for the ASSP Louisville Chapter. The Louisville Chapter would not be as successful as it is today without you the Membership. Over the past year we have had lot knowledgeable speakers, who have brought a wealth of information to us the ASSP Louisville Chapter. We have had events where we have been able to connect with each other more. To begin this year, we were selected as a Gold Level Chapter for the 2017-2018 calendar year. Again, we the Executive Board would like to Thank you the Louisville Chapter Membership for your continued support.

Thank You;

From the ASSP Louisville Chapter Executive Board

June Meeting:

We would like to Thank ORR Corporation!!! again for their hospitality at our most current meeting. We got to spend time with some of there Executive Management, as they took the ASSP Louisville Membership on a tour of there facility, and showed the ASSP Membership just what ORR does on a daily basis as well some history of the company as a whole.



Community Outreach

We are pleased to announce that we will be dropping off toys that were collected this past year by ASSP Louisville Chapter Membership for the Local Children's Hospital. We as the ASSP Louisville Chapter always encourage and promote our Members to be involved in outside community activities. We plan on continuing our partnership with the Local Children's Hospital in the coming years. Please consider now putting on your calendar, your participation for the festival of trees and lights.

Thank you,

Cynthia President-Elect Community Service Chair

May Meeting



A Special Thanks to Mr. Mike Page, CSP for his time, and sharing his wealth of knowledge on the Topic of "Workplace Violence" (May 2019 Membership Meeting Picutures)

We like to also like to recognize Michelle Ashby for bringing in brand new safety books that were donated to the ASSP Louisville Chapter. We would like wish Michelle best of luck in her retirement.

The following receipents of the donatation were:

Amber Lohman, CHST (Regional Safety Manager, East & Westbrook Construction Co, Inc.) Jason Burroughs, CSP (Vice President of Safety, East & Westbrook Construction Co, Inc.) David Simmons (Manager Environmental Health & Safety, Louisville Water Company)

Update Your Contact Information:

Help us help you stay informed. Make sure your contact information is kept up to date.

If you have any trouble accessing your profile please contact Society Customer Service at 1-847-699-2929 or email them at customerservice@assp.org.

ASSP News

Exciting Meeting Topic Ideas (Your Input is Important to Us!)

As we progress through each year, we want to hear new ideas for meeting's going into the following year. We as the Executive Board do our best to provide topics that will spark interest amongst the members of the ASSP Louisville Chapter. If you ever have a topic that you believe would be of interest to our membership do not hesitate to contact a fellow officer of the ASSP Louisville Chapter. If you know of fellow SME's that have an interest in presenting at the monthly membership meetings please reach out to us. We welcome all new ideas that would draw the interest of ASSP Membership to the Monthly Membership Meetings.

BCSP Certification Workshop - July 24, and 25, 2019!!!

Hello From Safe Teach-Global,

We want to say thank you to our loyal clients for "ten successful years" with Safe Teach Global!!!

Check out the \$300. Discount as a thank you for your support!

We have a Prep Course scheduled for July 24, and 25, 2019, presented by *Mike Gibson. The class will be held at the "Builders Exchange of Kentucky"* Training Facility, (2300 Meadow Drive Louisville Ky. 40218). We would love to have you as part of the class! Class will start at 8:30am each day and end at 4pm.

This is a two-day workshop that will supply you with all the essential tools and information you will need to be successful on any of the exams.

A Prep Course workbook, complete with study guides and practice tests are included in the course cost of \$499.

Attached please find a Registration Form and Course Outline for the upcoming course. If you prefer to *register by phone simply call me at your convenience 502-741-3144*, and we'll get you signed up! (Check out just a few of the attached testimonies from our previous workshops)!

We limit our workshops to the first 15 registrants to insure the highest quality prep course!